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Hello parents of ___________ grade class.  My name is ___________, ___________’s mother, and I am your Homeroom Parent.  I hope everyone had a wonderful summer!
I will be communicating with you primarily through emails; however, you can always email/call/text me if you need anything.    email:___________ , cell: ___________.
Class Parties
For the class party craft/activity and teacher’s gifts, I am requesting $10.00 per child.  Attached you will find an envelope to be sent back with $10.00.  Please indicate on the spaces provided if you are able to volunteer to attend the parties and/or provide snack, beverage, or paper products.  Throughout the school year, I will send a Sign Up Genius for everything (snack/beverage/paper products), other than attendance, a few weeks before the party.   Since some parents will need to schedule time off work for attendance, I do my best to sort that out as soon as possible. Please fill out the envelope regardless of the use of Sign Up Genius, mainly in the event of a last-minute change/cancellation.  I will email you directly if that happens.

Please note on your envelope if your child has any food allergies so that I can share this information with the rest of the class to ensure that snacks are safe for everyone to enjoy.  Please bring this back completed to BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT  on ____________.   As soon as I receive all the envelopes, I can start the planning process.  

For the parties, only two to three parents may attend as volunteers to help with crafts, games and serving.  For each party, only those who are chosen for that party will be able to attend.  Since the parents who are attending the party are needed as helpers, please do not bring younger siblings.  Please check the school district’s website regarding clearances and background checks needed to volunteer for parties in the classroom.  http://www.cbsd.org/volunteers

Thank you in advance for all of your support!  I’ll hopefully see you at Back to School Night!
Looking forward to a great school year!
